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NOTICE OF 

SHORT-LISTED FIRMS 

AUGUST 4, 2022 

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

FIRE STATION NO. 171 DESIGN SERVICES 

RFQ EN 22-080 

 

Thank you to all respondents of the above referenced Request for Qualifications. The following 
firms have been selected to the Short List and will be invited to participate in the interview process:  

Perlman Architects of Arizona, Inc. 

LEA-Architects, LLC 

COLE Architects 

If you have any questions regarding the selection process, you may contact the RFQ Administrator. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Avondale. 

 

 

Jill Lin 
Procurement Officer 


